
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/22/2010 12:16:22 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
'beth@beth411 .com' (beth@beth411 .com); j RedactedTo:

Kuga, Roy M
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RMK4); Gandesbery, Mary (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MAGq); 'mpa@a-klaw.com' (mpa@a- 
klaw.com); 'jbloom@winston.com' (jbloom@winston.com); 'marc.ulrich@sce.com' 
(marc.ulrich@sce.com); 'gbaker@sempra.com' (gbaker@sempra.com); 
'sgarcia@semprautilities.com' (sgarcia@semprautilities.com); Strauss, Todd 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=TxSq); 'steven@iepa.com' 
(steven@iepa.com); 'dws@r-c-s-inc.com' (dws@r-c-s-inc.com); 'lms@cpuc.ca.gov'
(lms@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mflorio@tum.org' (mflorio@tum.org);|Redacted ________

'Marci.Palmstrom@sce.com' (Marci.Palmstrom@sce.com)

Redacted

Redacted

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Meeting with CPUC - next week

QF Summit parties:
Following up on my email earlier this week, we are now scheduled to brief the CPUC's QF Summit team 
on the current term sheet status, on Monday April 26th at 3-5 pm. I understand you all agreed to this in 
your meeting yesterday. In deference to the significant amount of traveling many of you have been 
doing lately in support of this effort, this will be a conference call meeting only. The call-in number 
is: Redacted
end of the participant code.

; participant code Redacted Please be sure to dial the asterisks on either

Thanks,
Trina

From: Horner, Trina

Sent: Nonday, April 19, 2010 4:26 PN

'beth@beth411.com'; 'gbaker@SENPRA.CON'; 'jbloom@winston.com'; 'mpa@a-klaw.com'; 'Narc.Ulrich@sce.com'; 
'SGarcia@semprautilities.com'; Gandesbery, Nary (Law); Kuga, Roy N; 1 Redacted!; Strauss, Todd; 'mflorio@turn.org';

]; 'dws@r-c-s-inc.com'; steven@IEPA.com

To:

'lms@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'marci.palmstrom@sce.com';[E^UacteU

Subject: Neeting with CPUC - next week

All,
I believe last Friday morning there was some discussion of scheduling some time with the CPUC's QF 
Summit team to brief them on our (hopefully collective) proposal for arbitration going forward. The 
CPUC folks are interested in hearing our proposal, but between giving ourselves some time this week to 
collectively sort through the details of how it would work, and limited availability by some of us for a 
meeting with the CPUC later this week (not to mention the fact that Frank is likely stuck in London 
through the end of this week -- at least last I heard), we are looking at early next week. PG&E could be 
available Monday 4/26 or Tuesday 4/27, either day from 3-5 pm for that conversation. Would either or 
both of those day/times work for others? Let me know and I'll try to coordinate something that works for 
everyone. Thanks,

SB GT&S 0488379
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Trina
Redacted

SB GT&S 0488380


